
Follow-Up on Franchise Team-Building 

Activities 

Dear [Franchise Team/Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to follow up on our recent team-

building activities that took place on [Date/Location]. It was a pleasure to see everyone come 

together and participate with enthusiasm. 

The feedback I received was overwhelmingly positive, and I believe the activities greatly 

contributed to strengthening our team dynamics. I would love to hear any additional thoughts or 

insights you may have about the event. 

As we plan for future activities, your input is invaluable. Please let me know if you have any 

suggestions or ideas that could enhance our next gathering. 

Thank you once again for your involvement, and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


